
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Come	Join	the	Wildcat	Band!	

	
Where:	
Franklin	High	School	Band	Room	

When:	
	February	1st	or	February	9th	2017	

Who	should	come?	
Any	current	5th	or	6th	grader	
interested	in	being	in	the	
Wildcat	Band,	AND	PARENTS		 

															

															 	

Come	sign	up	for	band	on	February	1st	or	February	9th	any	time	
between	5pm	–	8pm	at	the	Franklin	High	School	Band	Room.		You	
can	ask	questions	and	see	where	the	students	will	be	meeting	for	
band.	Or	if	you	can’t	make	it	you	can	sign-up	on	my	website	
http://franklinband.weebly.com/beginning-band.html	click	on	the	
sign-up	button,	fill	out	the	form	and	hit	submit		

Band	Sign-ups	

Mr.	Joshua	Long		
Band	Director	

jlong@franklincityschools.com	
937-743-8611	ext.	1202	


